
Developing the Dardanup Shire’s potential as a visitor destination was among interests
expressed by community members during our Community Satisfaction Survey last year.

Strategies for achieving this fall under our key performance area of ‘Prosperity’.



Should an overnight caravan stop for Burekup be one of those strategies?
And if so, where in Burekup is the most appropriate location?



We want to make it as convenient as possible for members of the Burekup community to

have their say on this topic.



You can indicate a simple ‘yes’ or ‘no’ via our Dardanup Connect online consultation platform
and if you would like to, drop a pin on the town map to indicate your preferred location for a
24-hour Recreation Vehicle Stopover. You will note we have already indicated a possible site

for your consideration.



Alternatively, you are welcome to send your feedback by the consultation closing date of
Friday, 20 May to:

Email: records@dardanup.wa.gov.au 
Post: PO Box 7016, Eaton, WA, 6232











OVERNIGHT CARAVAN
STOP CONSULTATION

SCAN THE QR CODE TO ACCESS 
THE ONLINE CONSULTATION

mailto:records@dardanup.wa.gov.au

